Public Notice

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD), is
proposing to award HOME Investment Partnership Funds in the amount of $3,200,000 to Watercrest at
Kingwood, LP for new construction of a 174-unit seniors only apartment community known as
Watercrest at Kingwood. The project will be located in City Council District E along the west side of
Kingwood Place Drive just south of North Park Drive in Kingwood, Texas. The estimated total
construction budget for the project is $17,344,155. The HOME Funds will come from various Annual
Action Plan years where funding is available.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on the proposed project. The thirty day period extends from
Wednesday, April 18, 2012 through Friday, May 18, 2012. For more information on this item, please
contact Eta Paransky at (713) 868-8449. You may access HCDD’s website at www.houstonhousing.org
for more information on its programs.
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